
CJH/AFT 26th May 1978 

Thank you very much i n deed for your letter 
and enclosures which have arrived safely. The 
project I mentioned in my earl i er letter will 
indeed involve an English translation of the 
Groupe des Dombes document on Epiecipal 
Ministry. I am also grateful for the 
Chambesy docurnent. 

Pierre Duprey was in London at the 
beginning of the week and I think we may have 
found a way forward on our Versailles Report. 
Eric Doyle was not happy with the version of 
Fr. Congrar's Note which he received from 
Bishop Torrella. We have had our cautions, as 
a separate Note from one side would seem to 
undermine the value of a joint Report, but, 
ae I aay, i think we may bave reached a 
solution now. 

With my warm best wishes and thanks, 

The Revd.Fr.John Hotchkin, 
Bishops' Committee Cor Ecumenical and 

Interre.Jf.gious Affnirs, 
1Jl2 Massachusetts Avenue N.W., 
Washington D.C. 2005, 
U.S.A. 


